

Headteacher: Sarah Joyce Alexander Road London Colney Hertfordshire AL2 1JG 01727 823283 www.londoncolney.herts.sch.uk

Welcome to London Colney Primary and Nursery School

Dear Parent/Carers,

It is with great pleasure that we welcome you and your family to our school community. Whether you are joining us for the first time or returning with a younger sibling, we are delighted to be part of this important stage in your child's learning journey.

We understand that starting school can be both exciting and a little overwhelming, and we are committed to making this transition as smooth and positive as possible for you and your child. At London Colney, we strive for excellence and are passionate about giving every child the very best start to their education. We firmly believe in working in partnership with families to help children feel settled, happy, and confident from the very beginning.

To help you and your child begin to get familiar with our school, we encourage you to explore our website https://londoncolney.herts.sch.uk/ where you will find photos, videos, and useful information about life at London Colney.

Inside this welcome pack, you will find a range of information to support you as your child prepares to start school. Some items are for your reference, while others need to be completed and returned to us. If you have not already done so, please complete and return the school admission form, previous setting form, and any other documents marked for completion. We also kindly ask that you include a copy of your child's birth certificate. Please return all documents by Monday 9th June 2025.

As part of our usual transition programme, we hope to invite new children into school for Stay and Play sessions and a transition morning, where they will have the opportunity to meet their new teacher and begin exploring the classroom. We also plan to host a parent information meeting at the end of June and to carry out home visits at the start of the autumn term.

If you have any questions or need further information, please do not hesitate to contact the school office on 01727 823 283. We are always happy to help.

Thank you once again for London Colney for the next step in your child's education. We look forward to getting to know you and your child in the weeks and months ahead.

Warm regards,

Hannah Sesstein Hogg

Nursery Teacher/Early Years Lead











